CONEMAUGH MEMORIAL MEDICAL CENTER
GRADUATE MEDICAL EDUCATION POLICY

Transition Payment Policy

Purpose
The purpose of this policy is to assist new PGY-1 resident physicians with the transition into
their graduate medical education.

AppliesTo
All Conemaugh Memorial Medical Center new PGY -1 resident physicians.

Policy

All new PGY -1 resident physicians employed by CMMC will receive atransition payment as
defined in their contract. The amount of this transition payment is located on the Resident/Intern
Benefit Summary Sheet and is a part of their annual salary. Thisisa ONE-TIME benefit.

Procedure

Referral source payment request will be completed and approved by GME Director and then sent
to the Finance Department for payment. This should be completed on the first day of their
employment.
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